
NOTICE 

 

RESCHEDULED BUDGET HEARING 
 

• The BUDGET HEARING is now RESCHEDULED for 

December 7th, 2022 at 7:00 pm, at the Town Hall, 

S1299 County Road D, Cashton, WI  54619 . 

 

• The Town of Clinton BUDGET HEARING has been RESCHEDULED, due 

to having been posted at an inadequate number of posting locations.  

 

• The BUDGET HEARING was originally scheduled for November 28th, 

2022 at 7:00 pm.  

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED. 

 

 

Posted as per the Clinton Town Board 11.22.2022 


